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Hr. Robert J. Colmar
Safety Program Evaluation Branch
Division of Safety Technology
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Dear Mr. Colmar:
1

Biweekly Report for LER Screening Project
-

This biweekly report is for the period ending September 11, 1981. Due to -

other" programmatic commitments on the Sequence Coding Program which is
coordinated with the screening project, no LERs were screened during 'this
two week period. Our goal is to compensate for the omission by an increased
level of coding and screening in the next few periods in order to get back
to a " steady-state" condition.

Sincerely yours,
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* William.R. Casto
Nuclear Safety Information Center
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cc: J. R. Buchanan
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